
The Town of Ridgeland is in the process of changing water/sewer meters to 

automated read meters.  You may have noticed or will notice someone changing 

your meter out. Vepo has been contracted by the Town of Ridgeland to provide 

this service. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Town at 843-726-7501. 

 

 


